ANNAPOLIS

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE

Ordinance: O-33-22
Title: City of Annapolis Public Ethics Law Changes

Date: November 21, 2022

This ordinance updates the City Code to comply with the requirements of Subtitle 8 Local
Government Provisions of the Public Ethics Law or Code of Maryland Regulations (COMAR)
19A.04. It has no fiscal impact.

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager



